
     
The Facilities and Construction team continues their work on the design of the Crocker and West new 
MPRs. A design input session and review of delivery method meeting was held with the Board of 
Trustees in October. Significant input was received from the Board and the attendees of the meeting. 
Site committee meetings will continue in November and December as the design of these two crucial 
projects continues.  

As planned, the proposal for the marquee signs was approved at the Board Meeting in October. The 
signs have a long lead time, 16-18 weeks, but once they arrive, they will be installed and 
programmed. We are excited about this as it was among the most sought-after items in the 
implementation plan meetings.  
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The Facilities and Construction team continued its work on several other smaller but equally important 
projects in Measure H. The first of those is the underground utility replacement for West School. The 

Facilities and Construction team has received nearly completed design documents for this project. 
They are also coordinating the location of the new underground lines with the placement of the new 
MPR at West. 

As part of the classroom technology projects for the Bond, the District is replacing its UPS systems 
that work with network technology. These new systems will provide critical power backup for each site 

to keep the network functioning and allow it to be powered down safely despite power failures. The 
UPSs have already been purchased and are expected to arrive this month and be installed by the end 
of the year.   

Misc. Other Projects
West Underground Utility Lines, UPS Upgrades, and New Marquee Signs


